
 
 
 

VFC Call Center Update 

 

 
Memorial Day Closure 
 
In honor of Memorial Day, the VFC Call Center will be closed.  We will resume normal business 
hours on Tuesday, May 26.  However, MyVFCVaccines will still be online and accepting vaccine 
orders.  We continue to review temperature logs upon submission with your vaccine order, so 
please have your temperature logs ready to be uploaded when you submit your vaccine request.  
This will prevent a delay in the processing of your vaccine order. 
 

mailto:MyVFCvaccines@cdph.ca.gov


 
 
Remember to grab your temperature logs after you have completed your vaccine inventory!  
 

Thank you, 
 



 
 
 

California Department of Public Health | Immunization Branch 
Vaccines for Children (VFC) Program 
850 Marina Bay Parkway 
Richmond, CA 94804 
Phone: 877-2GET-VFC (877-243-8832) 
Fax: 877-FAXX-VFC (877-329-9832) 
Email: MyVFCVaccines@cdph.ca.gov 
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